
From Riding the Rocking Horse to Sharing the Tradition with My Daughter 
 
Hi! I saw your note for pictures from the past. I've a8ached three.  I believe that first shot was 
maybe 1976, 77? Not sure, sorry!  I grew up in Convent StaGon, but went to all the Morris 
Township/Morristown schools. One of my favorite memories is riding the rocking horse on the 
Green.  I was bowled over when you had ones redone almost like the one I grew up loving. Now 
my daughter got to ride it in 2014.  We are planning a trip back this year.  
 
Thank you for leRng me re-live my youth through the eyes of my daughter!  
 
Suzanne MarGnez 
Cranford, NJ 

 

 


